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Mid-Market Enterprises (MME) can
futureproof their IT infrastructure and get out
from under skyrocketing on-premises IT costs
with a unified cloud solution from PanTerra.

UNIFIED CLOUD SOLUTIONS
WorldSmart is a comprehensive suite of
unified cloud services including
communications, collaboration, file sync &
share and business analytics services.
PanTerra’s cloud services increase business
productivity, lower operating costs, maximize
IT flexibility, maintain the highest levels of
security and reliability and ensure easy global
deployment across your organization.

CLOUD INFRASTRUCTURE
PanTerra's cloud infrastructure significantly
reduces costly capex and maintenance
contract costs with maintenance-free cloud
technology that is ultra-reliable, secure,
scalable and globally consistent.

UNIFIED COMMUNICATIONS
Comprehensive hosted PBX with unlimited
concurrent calling and advanced UC features
built-in with full mobile device support.

COLLABORATION/TEAM
Interactive team collaboration made easy
with a unified user interface for file sharing,
instant messaging, presence, web meetings,
and HD audio/video conferencing.

CONTACT CENTER
Robust ACD queues with skills-based routing,
supervisory modes, call recording, business
analytics built-in, and support for mobile
devices makes our contact center solution
more responsive to customers.

BUSINESS ANALYTICS
100+ customizable SLA/KPI performance
metrics, real-time and historical monitoring
and reporting, advanced notifications,
integrated communications for instant
corrective action. Support for mobile
devices.

FILE SYNC & SHARE
SmartBox combines enterprise file sync &
share features with unified communications
to deliver communications-enabled content
management allowing you to share,
communicate and collaborate all in one easy
to use solution.

WorldSmart for the Consulting Industry
Large businesses are reviewing their human
resource requirements with scrutiny and
releasing employees at an alarming rate. In
many cases, the released individuals are
hired right back on a consulting basis
driving a substantial amount of the
consulting growth to date. Many of the
consulting businesses are formed by groups
of people just like this who have worked
together in the past, bringing together
complementary skills and often customers.
Rarely do consultants have established
businesses, so they are starting from
scratch and many times have been exposed
to
large
communication
budgets
experiencing the positive impact technology
can have on a business. A lot to think about,
but WorldSmart services deliver complete
communication services so consultants can
focus their time and energies on their
specialties.
A communications solution not tied to any
physical location. When renting office
space, purchasing expensive equipment and
commuting to work is not part of the plan,
WorldSmart is a key component. Wherever
you have a browser, you are attached to
WorldSmart. Whether you work from your
home office or are required to work from
your clients’ locations, you can access
everything you need – anytime, anywhere,
any device.

Communicating through a variety of
mediums. Many consultants require the
ability to communicate with their clients via
phone, fax, text, instant messaging,
conferencing, etc. With WorldSmart,
consultants can stay in contact with their
clients in the best way possible. When a
document needs immediate changes before
signature, when a client isn’t certain about
how to do something, or when
collaboration is required to make a time
sensitive decision.
WorldSmart and
SmartBox give you every communication
vehicle you would ever need, and more!
The WorldSmart Advantage. WorldSmart
can save you over 75% on your current
communications costs while providing all
the benefits of cloud-based Unified
Communications, including instant access to
services, infinite scalability and growth,
elimination of on-premises hardware and
software obsolescence, consistent reliable
infrastructure for multiple locations, remote
users and mobile workforce, optimized
disaster recovery capability, maximum
flexibility and futureproof continuous
feature upgrades. WorldSmart brings your
communications infrastructure into the 21st
century!

Contact us today for a demonstration.
WorldSmart and FutureProof Communications are trademarks of PanTerra Networks. Prices and specifications are subject to change without notice.
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